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THE WELSH ASSEMBLY GOVERNMENT'S ASD
 STRATEGIC ACTION PLAN FOR WALES
 

 

The Strategic Action Plan for Wales was released for consultation on January 30, 2007. This is your opportunity to let the Welsh Assembly Government know of your feelings about this important opportunity for autism in Wales.

 

 

Why is this ASD strategic action plan important for Wales?  

 

 

 This Welsh Government autism plan is the first to be produced by any government anywhere in the world. It is, therefore, pioneering but because there is no template for the Assembly Government to draw upon, it is very much breaking new ground. This means that the Assembly Government needs to listen to your views as to how this plan can be implemented in a way which is as helpful to people with autism, their families and practitioners as it possibly can be.

 

 

What has been Autism Cymru's involvement?  

 

Autism Cymru inspired the conception of this Strategic Action Plan back in 2001-2002 and studiously worked to encourage many people from the autism community in Wales to contribute to its development. Whilst development of the Strategic Action Plan turned out to be somewhat tortuous process, Autism Cymru has welcomed the recent launch of the consultation document, as it feels that the time is right for the autism community within Wales to give their voice to what is being proposed. Autism Cymru has significantly influenced the final version simply by working very effectively behind the scenes (this is often the pragmatic way of genuinely Welsh charities and practitioners - we’re not big believers in PR and hype), just quietly getting on and doing it, year after year!
What is Autism Cymru's view of the Strategic Action Plan?
 

We have our own view of the Strategic Action Plan - but feel that it would be very wrong to steer you in any particular direction. Our advice is simple: look at it from your own perspective. Ask yourself the question: what does it mean for you, or for your family member, or perhaps for your school?  Is there something missing from this Strategic Action Plan which you think should be included? Remember this is a FIRST by any government - so get your views in.
Closing dates for comments

The closing date for comments to the consultation report is May 25, 2007. Please ensure that you have returned your views to the Welsh Assembly Government by this date.
Click here to read the full consultation document, including the consultation response form to be returned to the Assembly Government:
http://new.wales.gov.uk/consultations/currentconsultation/healandsoccarecurrcons/autistic/?lang=en
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

